From: Simon, Tom (Councillor) [

Sent: 15 November 2019 16:36
To: Barry Coltrini

Cc: 100avenueroadCMP _ Porritt, Luisa (Councillor)

Subject: 100 Avenue Rd CMP - ClIr Simon

Dear Barry

| welcome the change to the CMP that means no planned vehicle movements on
Winchester Road and the Swiss Cottage Market. However, | have concerns about the
number and nature of the vehicles that will be mandated by the revised CMP. As thisis a
complex matter | think it is important for it to be discussed by the full planning committee. |
don't think it would be appropriate for it to be decided by officers.

Best regards

Cllr Tom Simon



